
Good morning, 
 
After careful review of of recent reopening guidance released by the Governor and Ohio 
Department of Education, we have elected to extend office closures through July 10th. 
Leadership will continue reviewing guidance next week to make a determination regarding 
reopening offices the week of July 13th. 
 
In the meantime, please be sure to review the previously released ESC reopening guidance to 
ensure you are as prepared as possible for a return to the office. We have begun the process of 
reopening as background check and fingerprinting services were reopened to staff and other 
education personnel as of June 25th (by appointment only). The process was rolled out 
smoothly and I thank our staff for their efforts to ensure the safety of others and themselves. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment and enjoy your holiday weekend. 
 
Tom 
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